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Dear  Employee:

At the following link, please find the Annual Required Training packet for the Hingham Public Schools. The
training packet includes our district’s Harrassment and Discrimination Policies. Also included are other
Hingham School Committee policies relating to Equal Opportunity Employment, Physical Restraint,
Acceptable Use, Title IX and Chapter 622 and Child Abuse/Neglect Policies and Procedures,
Bullying/Cyberbullying Policy and Procedures, as well as a copy of the Summary of the Conflict of Interest
Law for Municipal Employees.

https://hinghamschools.org/about/assistant-superintendent/civil-rights-2/

It is a requirement of law that you read the Hingham Public Schools Harrassment and Discrimination Policies
annually and attest in writing that you have read and understood it.

Thank you in advance for your attention to this important information.

Sincerely,

Kathryn Roberts
Interim Assistant Superintendent of Schools

I have read the Harassment Policy adopted by the Hingham School Committee. I have also read the Hingham
School Committee Policies on: Non-discrimination, Equal Opportunity Employment, Physical Restraint,
Acceptable Use, Chid Abuse/Neglect Policies and Procedures and Bullying/Cyberbullying Policy and
Procedures, as well as a copy of the Summary of the Conflict of Interest Law for Municipal Employees.

___________________________________ ____________________________________
(Print name) (Employee  Signature)

___________________________________ ____________________________________
(Date) (Position/School)
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